
From: david bryson [mailto:dfbryson@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 8:51 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: CAFO in Buffalo River National watershed 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I support the proposed regulations that would not allow new permits for certain swine operations 

within the Buffalo National River watershed. It is appalling that the current operation was 

permitted in the first place.  

 

The BNR is a pristine ecosystem that I have visited many times, as a Boy Scout, and more 

recently as an adult with my children.  Fortunately, many Arkansans and the federal government 

saw fit to set aside the BNR for the enjoyment - in its present state - for future generations. I 

would hate to see this resource squandered for the guise of "economic development" and lose 

the ability to share this beautiful area more people. 

 

It would be unforgivable if actions by our Arkansas state government allowed the degradation of 

the BNR and it's watershed.  Please protect it! 

 

David Bryson     

2220 Carolwood Way 

Murray, KY 42071 

 


